
Manager’s Report 
Public Hearing – 04/18/2018 

 

 

Overview: Attached for your consideration is a proposed ordinance that would change 

definitions and regulations pertaining to wireless communications facilities to position the Town 

for coming improvements and to minimize unwanted impacts. 

 

The Land Use Management Ordinance requires a Manager’s recommendation for Land Use 

Management Ordinance Text Amendments. 

 

Manager’s Recommendation 

 That the Council open tonight’s Public Hearing and receive public comment on the 

proposed Land Use Management Ordinance Text Amendment. 

 After completion of the initial public hearing, the Town Attorney and I will review the 

record of the public hearing, and I will offer the Council my analysis and 

recommendation for action when this item returns to the Council for action at the May 

23, 2018 business meeting. 


